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Issue 5: 4th October 2019 
‘God has come to save me. I will trust in him and not be afraid.’ Isaiah 12 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be having a visit from some special visitors….. woof woof! 

Year 1 will be going rhyme and shape crazy. 

Year 2 will be travelling back in time to watch the first aeroplane flight. 

‘I’m a child, get me out of here!’ Would Year 3 survive the Stone Age?! 

Year 4 will be designing Celtic shields in preparation for a battle. 

Year 5 will be continuing their Space theme through dance. 

Year 6 will be painting with words next week, creating descriptive landscapes to rival the very best 

poets! 

 

DATES FOR THE YEAR 

Friday 11th October – PTA Family Beetle Drive 6.00 – 

7.00pm 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th October HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November – Tempest Individual 

Photographs 

Wednesday 13th November – Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Friday 29th November – Christmas Fayre 3.15 – 4.30 

Wednesday and Thursday 11th & 12th December – 

Christmas Productions 

Tuesday 17th December – KS2 Christingle Service at St 

Stephen’s Church 6.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December – School Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December – break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens 

Friday 10th January – Children’s Disco 

Friday 31st January – Quiz Evening (Adults) 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 

Please do make a note of these dates. 

 

 

Tickets for our PTA Beetle Drive 

are now available to buy from 

the office. Please do come 

along and join us for a fun 

evening with lots of prizes to won. 

Tickets are £1. Children must be 

accompanied.  

Last week the children in reception were 

able to meet our alpacas, Isaac, Garrick 

and Gordon properly. They all got on 

famously! They were also visited by our 

local police officers who talked about 

how the help people. 



 

 

 

Year 6 had an amazing day at Cotehele discovering 

what life was like in the Tudor times. Being members of 

the National Trust enables us to take the children to 

locations like this at a minimal cost. 

 

Year 4 are currently studying the Romans 

and this week we were visited by a 

Roman solidier… or is it Poppy in 

disguise? 

 

 

This week the Air Ambulance staff 

visited school and told all the 

children about some of the work 

they do and how they help 

people. The children were so 

inspired that the School’s Council 

have requested that we hold a 

Yellow and Green Day when the 

children can come to school 

wearing those colours in order to 

raise money for the valuable work 

of this organization. The School’s 

Council have chosen Friday 18th 

October and invite the children to 

contribute up to £1 for the day. 

  
 

Parent 

Governor 

Election 

results will 

follow next 

week.  

Thank you. 

 


